
 

 

Laird Township Board 
Special Meeting 

Thursday, January 23, 2025 
 
 
 

 

Supervisor Spencer called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Present were Supervisor Patricia Spencer, 
Treasurer Nicole Krajnak, Trustee John Juntunen, Trustee Sarah Hiltunen, and Clerk Robin Henry.   
 
Supervisor Spencer made a motion to approve up to $2,000 in legal expenses from Foster Swift Collins & Smith 
PC.  Trustee Juntunen supported the motion and a roll call vote was taken: 
 

Aye:  Henry, Krajnak, Hiltunen, Juntunen, Spencer  
 No:  None 
 With all in favor, motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Clerk Henry and supported by Trustee Hiltunen to adjourn the meeting.  With all in 
favor, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:31 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________________ 
Robin A. Henry, Laird Township Clerk 


